
CPHS Daily Announcements 1/13/2025

Attention Seniors: Ms. Davis is collecting money for the upcoming trip to Craig’s Cruisers on March
27th. If you pay by the end of January, the cost is $40. We will draw six seniors who pay this month for
free admission, and their money will be reimbursed. If you wait until February to pay, the price goes
up to $50.

We will be hosting a Unified Basketball Tournament at CP on January 25th, 2025 from 12 - 2 pm in the
gym. Please come out and cheer on your Unified Basketball team as they play their first games of
the year.

The next blood drive is Thursday, January 16th. Sign up with Mrs. Weber or Carlos if you are interested
in giving blood to save three lives. All successful donors are entered into a drawing for $25 gift cards.
Donors make sure you eat before giving blood. If you are 16, you must have a signed permission slip.

Cancer Classic Shirts Available Tomorrow! Starting tomorrow, January 14th, Cancer Classic shirts will
be on sale for $15. All profits will be donated to support the cause. Purchase your shirt during A or B
lunch from the Student Volunteers. Don’t miss out!

NHS Students, please sign up in the Google Classroom to volunteer at the blood drive next Thursday.

Seniors who have donated or volunteered at least 8 times in their high school career, are eligible for a
blood cord at graduation. Seniors who need the link to apply for the blood cord, see Mrs. Weber.

Snow show tickets are now on sale during lunch. Tickets are $25 this week. Currently, there are 43
tickets left.

PINK IN THE RINK apparel will be sold Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Long sleeve t-shirts are $17, crew
neck sweatshirts $22 and hoodies are $27. All are available in both black and pink. PLEASE bring
exact change if possible. Come to the game and wear your shirts Friday night!!

Muscle Puff volleyball is on its way. If you are a junior or senior boy interested in playing, please come
see Mrs. Scott to get a permission slip. The permission slip and $10 are due by THIS WEDNESDAY at
2:45PM. The game will occur FRIDAY, January 24th at the end of the day.

If you were signed up for the GRCC/MTEC visit that was canceled last month, you are now scheduled
to go on Tuesday, January 14. Please see your email for details.

Interested in Esports? Please sign up for Flex Tuesday under “Panther Meetings.” The meeting will be
held in Mrs. Rider’s class, room D106. This meeting will determine who is interested in Esports and what
games you would like to play.



Attention soccer girls: If you’re interested in trying out for JV/Varsity soccer then you’re invited to
participate in drop-in soccer starting on Tuesday, January 14, from 4 to 5PM at the Pine Island Gym.
Drop in soccer will continue every Tuesday & Thursday at the same time & place through the end of
February. Come on out and have some fun. Hope to see all of you there.(1/13)

This past Saturday, the Panther Wrestling team had great success at the Unity Christian Individual
Tournament! Outstanding wrestlers were: Alfred Ongana (6th place), (6th place),Connor Phinney
Brody Sikkema (4th place), DA Jefferson (2nd place), and John Bryant (1st place). Great job,
wrestlers!

Good luck to the bowling team. They play Belding starting at 3:30pm. Go Panthers!

Happy Birthday: Riley G., Lilian Y.

It’s a great day to be a Panther!
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